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WASHINGTON, D.C.- U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D�WV) announced today

that the Bhatt Contracting Corporation of Huntington, West Virginia has

received a $186, 000 contract from the General Services Administration.

Rahall said that the contract with Bhatt was for rehabilitative

work to be done at the Federal Building in Huntington.

"Bhatt has been hired to perform paving rehabilitation for the

Federal Building, and I for one am happy to see a local firm receive

the contract," said Rahall.
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